


Council page:
https://www.vaughan.ca/council/Pages/Speaking-to-Council.aspx

Thank you

Laura Canestraro
P/T Council/Committee Service Coordinator
905-832-8585 ext.8194 | laura.canestraro@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Office of the City Clerk
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario, L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

From: Steven Pham <spham@westonconsulting.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 11:56 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Tara Connor <tconnor@westonconsulting.com>; Ryan Guetter
<rguetter@westonconsulting.com>
Subject: [External] Re: Deputation at Vaughan Committee of the Whole Public Hearing - Sept 15 -
Item 4

Good morning Adelina,

Please find attached the deputation forms for Ryan Guetter and Patrick Harrington to speak at
the upcoming Committee of the Whole Public Hearing on September 15 (Item 4).

We would like to kindly request that Patrick and Ryan are the last 2 deputants to speak at the
Public Hearing.

As well, please ensure that Patrick is registered to speak first, followed by Ryan.

In addition, please find the presentation that Ryan will be utilizing during his time slot in the
link below. The file size of the presentation is too large to send in this email.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1s0TJZhuC6Y2_ejgFU2dC6iaqJbaBk9Qp?usp=sharing

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,

Steven Pham
Planner



Vaughan office: T. 905.738.8080 ext. 312 | 201 Millway Ave, Suite 19, Vaughan, ON. L4K 5K8
Toronto office: T: 416.640.9917 ext. 312 | 268 Berkeley Street, Toronto, ON. M5A 2X5
1-800.363.3558 | F: 905.738.6637 | spham@westonconsulting.com |  www.westonconsulting.com

From: Steven Pham
Sent: September 11, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca <Clerks@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Tara Connor <tconnor@westonconsulting.com>; Ryan Guetter
<rguetter@westonconsulting.com>
Subject: Deputation at Vaughan Committee of the Whole Public Hearing - Sept 15 - Item 4

Good morning Adelina,

Please find attached the deputation forms for Ryan Guetter and Patrick Harrington to speak at
the upcoming Committee of the Whole Public Hearing on September 15 (Item 4).

We would like to kindly request that Patrick and Ryan are the last 2 deputants to speak at the
Public Hearing.

As well, please ensure that Patrick is registered to speak first, followed by Ryan.

In addition, please find attached the presentation that Ryan will be utilizing during his time
slot.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Kind regards,

Steven Pham
Planner

Vaughan office: T. 905.738.8080 ext. 312 | 201 Millway Ave, Suite 19, Vaughan, ON. L4K 5K8
Toronto office: T: 416.640.9917 ext. 312 | 268 Berkeley Street, Toronto, ON. M5A 2X5
1-800.363.3558 | F: 905.738.6637 | spham@westonconsulting.com |  www.westonconsulting.com

This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is intended solely for the
attention and information of the named addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or
have received this message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the original transmission from your computer, including any attachment(s).
Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or copying of this message and attachment(s) by
anyone other than the recipient is strictly prohibited.
























